
Barry George WILSON
45 Blackwood Ave
MORNINGSIDE QLD 4170

12 Sept 2007

Cr Graham Quirk
Brisbane City Council
P.O. Box 1434
Brisbane QLD 4001

Dear Graham

Please find enclosed a copy of letter I have just posted to the Police Commissioner.

This will explain just how hard it is to resolve Traffic and Town Planning issues in Brisbane.

This letter has marked Private and Confidential in an effort that you or at least one of your
senior advisors will at least read it and undertake remedial action/s.

Your thoughts and actions on this matter are requested.

Please acknowledge receipt by return post.

Regards

Barry Wilson


